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The KwaZulu-Natal Department of Health has announced the names of 405 medical interns who 
have been placed at health facilities throughout the province for 2018. A further 1161 doctors 
have been placed in community service posts for various categories in the medical field. 

This was announced by KZN Health MEC Dr Sibongiseni Dhlomo in Durban earlier today. All 
healthcare professionals who applied for internships and community service are urged to 
visit www.kznhealth.gov.za, where they will be able to see at which health facilities they have 
been placed. 
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